

All Saints Church of England Primary School

Tel: 01530 832608 Fax: 01530 813675 Website: www.allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk Email: office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk

Chair of Governors: Liz Seymour
Headteacher: Andy Mawdsley
Deputy Headteacher: Tom Coleman

19 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 and 6 Trip - Bosworth Heritage Centre and Battlefield

As part of our new Tudor topic, 'Greensleeves,' on <u>Tuesday 4th November</u> Year 5 and 6 will be going to the Bosworth Battlefield heritage centre in Market Bosworth. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to see first-hand where the battle took place, to have a guided historical tour of the battlegrounds and an exciting visit to the museum.

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning at 3:00pm.

We are asking for a contribution of £14.00 per child for the trip and this is payable via parentpay.

Children will need to wear their full school uniform. We ask that children do not wear school shoes as some parts of the trail can be muddy. We advise the children to wear old trainers, walking boots or wellies. We would also like children to bring gloves, hats and coats with them to ensure they are warm during the walk.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them If you would like a lunch provided by school this needs to be ordered on schoolgrid by Friday 31st October. All children will need to bring a drink in a sealable drinks bottle.

We recommend children bring a rucksack to carry all of their belongings in.

Best regards

Mrs Green, Miss Merriman and Miss Ball

Classteachers









